
Page 1 of 1  

 

Date: December 2, 2024 

Partnership HealthPlan of California Medi-Cal 

Important Provider Notice: #490 

Subject: New Partnership Benefit – OTC Compression Garments – Effective for Service Dates On and After 
October 1, 2024 

This is to inform providers and their billing staff of the new Partnership benefit for over the counter (OTC) compression 
garments.  Procedure code A6593 may be billed for over the counter compression garments and will be limited to two 
units every six months.  Claims billed for greater than two units every six months will be denied for exceeding the service 
limitations.  No prior authorization is required for this service and no invoice needs to be billed with the claim.  A written 
physician prescription is required, but does not have to be attached to the claim.  The maximum allowable for this code is 
$50 per unit. 
 
For further information regarding this, please contact the Partnership Claims Department at  
(707) 863-4130. 
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